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3* The training of teachers is normally a Government responsibility, although 
in this case the University must continue to bear its share of the burden 
it assumed in 1907.

4. In 1925 the Protestant Conraittee of the Council of Public Instruction 
approved the grant of £25,000. to the School.

A second difficulty has been raised. It is stated that 
the teachers trained at Macdonald are not teaching in the Province of Quebec. 
This may have been so in the past, '"e were bound to accept all students 
who offered themselves for training, but the University has no control 
over their subsequent employment. It is possible that many of these 
teachers were unable to obtain positions in Quebec.

"e are all looking forward to a great period of prosperity 
for Quebec,- increasing population and increasing openings for teachers.
We must prepare ourselves to meet them and I am confident that the Protestant 
minority will continue to receive the fair treatment which has always been 
one of our subjects of pride.

Yours faithfully.

Director.

The Honourable Athanase David, 
Minister of Education, 
Province of Quebec.
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